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Really tired of the space on the footpaths and bikes on the roads operating at damaging speeds and
without any care of the public and zero respect for road rules or any common respect.Kids in
numbers 3 or 4 abreast using all the road space, pulling wheelies, standing on their seats and
abusing people that following the law.These users (not all but I'd say a majority) are disrespectful
and think they own all the space.This does not just relate to Ebikes but the dirt bike types
also.Motors should not be allowed on walkways and anyone with a motor should have a license to
ride them on the roads.lt is a daily occurrence, particularly around school times and especially over
Lake Orr Walk bridge and Christine Avenue.



